

Sirtfi WG google folder:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13EhgPxzLy4U6FMP_cVDalbqju40hOhUR

Current Task List

Who	What	When	Status
Romain	Gather IR plans from some e-infrastructures	Feb 6	
Mario	Brief Geant 4-3 IR meeting attendees on Laura's task, maybe arrange Laura's remote participation	Closed	I mentioned Laura's work to Daniel Kouril from GN4-3 - will need to include also others in the loop. Will get back to Laura about this. Task overtaken by events.
Nicole	FOs don't sign up for Sirtfi - create a template / criteria for involving them in incident response (i.e. get FOs to declare what they are doing and start actively monitoring this). Also encompasses defining what FOs should be doing during incidents.	In Progress	Raised at Steering Committee, small WG created.
TBD	When IR Roles doc is somewhat baked, check to see if IR Templates contains a template for each function in IR Roles.	Closed	
Alan, Hannah	Continue with IR roles and include in Handbook	Closed	
Tom + Romain + ??	Continue work on IR Handbook	Closed	
Nicole	Peruse NGI Trust funded projects to identify any that may be relevant for Sirtfi.		

Romain	Draw picture of hierarchical structure of large scale (federated) IR, including processes to join branches and leaves to the hierarchy.		
Christos	Propose a REFEDS 2020 Work plan item focused on understanding and potentially “regulating” proxy IdPs.		
Laura	Propose an ACAMP session on stakeholder expectations of Sirtfi.	In progress	

October 10, 2019

Attending: Tom, Alan, Laura, Hannah

Regrets: Scott K, Pål, Romain, Dave Kelsey, Uros, Mario

Agenda:

1. Task review
2. Review/freshen open items in [WG plan](#) and identify next objective to pursue.
3. Any plans for Sirtfi at TechEx? Submit proposal for TNC20?
4. AOB

Discussion of R&E FedOps appetite for Sirtfi, connection with international Baseline discussions starting up.

Re tabletops, Hannah is speaking with Charlie from SURF. Sponsored by Geant, a larger production than previously. On agenda for REFEDS @ TechEx.

Determine status of Sirtfi+ Registry incubation project: Scott and Niels.

Communication channels is something that the eduGAIN security team will look into. Hannah has a task with them to provide Sirtfi-related material for a page on their website. She'll circulate a draft to the WG list.

Replace IR Handbook item with incremental addition to the AARC paper, based on table top feedback.

Maybe add to Phase 3: some way for an entity that thinks it might be compromised to check. Something's weird - does someone need to respond to that? A way to ensure that some organisations are not excluded from discussion of security related events.

eduGAIN security team will do a bit of promulgating (Phase 2 item).

Gather input from stakeholders to figure out what they associate with “Sirtfi”, what they may believe remains to be done.